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November 13, 2016

Sunday, November 13th - Communion
 9:30am 	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Choir Rehearsal
10:30am 	 Worship Service
  5:00pm	 Deacons’ Meeting
  5:30pm	 Youth

 Monday, November 14th 
  3:00pm 	 C.S. Lewis
  7:00pm 	 Community Thanksgiving Service
		  Christian Care Communities

 Tuesday, November 15th 
 6:00pm	 Body Charge Fitness

Wednesday, November 16th 
5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm	 Joint Worship Service with
		  St. John’s Episcopal & 
		  Corbin Presbyterian
 7:00pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

 Thursday, November 17th 
 12:00pm	 Craft Club - Family Life Ctr.
 1-2:00pm 	 Food Pantry
   5:30pm 	 Finance Meeting
  6:30pm 	 TriCounty Bridge

Saturday, November 19th
12:00pm	 Food Pantry Thanksgiving
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We would like to send groceries home with those who attend the 
Thanksgiving meal. If you would like to help, below is a list of foods 
needed for the take-home bags. You may put your donations in boxes 
designated for “Food Pantry Thanksgiving”.  Please deliver your items 
by Sunday, November 13th. 

Last name beginning with A-L please bring:
Cake Mix		  Canned Corn
Canned Frosting	 Canned Green Beans
Cereal			   Flour
Instant Potatoes	 Macaroni & Cheese 

Last name beginning with M-Z please bring:
Canned Peas		  Canned Sweet Potatoes (Yams)
Corn Meal		  Cranberry Sauce
Dried Beans		  Peanut Butter
Stuffing Mix		  Sugar

The FBC Food Pantry is planning a Thanksgiving dinner at
noon on Saturday, November 19th for the families who regularly 
attend our food pantry. We would like to serve a delicious meal to 
those who otherwise would have very little during this holiday. We 
would also like to deliver meals to our own homebound members.    

Our food pantry workers and kitchen crew will be cooking most of 
the meal but we would like to have volunteers for fruit, gelatin, and 
cranberry salads and desserts. A sign-up sheet is available in the 
office. 

Monday, November 14th 
at 7:00pm

Christian Care Communities
Corbin, Kentucky

Sermon by Austin Carty

An offering will be received to fund the Alliance’s program in 
assisting those in need in our Community. 



	
	

	
	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: Paul Sims
              202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 

be monitored at regular intervals.

      Deacon:   Mary Ida Gray
		      528-7466

USHERS & GREETERS
November 13, 2016

1. Tim Lindsey
2. Norman Teague
3. Ed Setser
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Sandi Curd
5. Stan Brasher
6. Steve Surmont
6. Tom Davis
7. David Landrum

November 13, 2016

 Nursery			   Children’s Church
Glennis Hensley		  Jennifer Hannah
Sue Mills			   Glida Morgan

Sunday, November 6, 2016
			   Budget Offerings:	 $    12,571.00
		     YTD Budget Offerings:	 $  404,393.00
			        Loose Change:     $          205.23

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, November 13th are
placed in honor of 

AGNES YOUNG
for her birthday

by 
Billie J. Poynter and family

First Baptist Church at Worship

November 13, 2016
The Twenty-sixth Sunday after Pentecost

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 98

II Thessalonians 3:6-13
Luke 21:5-19

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
We Are Surrounded

Sermon by Austin Carty
“Do Not Be Weary in Doing What Is Right”

The Celebration of Communion

A gift has been given in memory of:
Frank Dillion and all FBC Veterans

by 
David Stan Yonce

Dear Church Family,
Thank you so much for the beautiful baby "sprinkle." We were 
blown away by all the beautiful decorations, delicious food, 
and gifts for our baby girl. As always, we truly felt the love and 
generosity commonly displayed by this church. We can't wait for 
Kinley to meet all the loving people of FBC. Thank you again!
Love,
Alex and Maria

Alex , Maria, and Kayden welcomed Kinley Danielle 
Lockridge on Friday, November 4th at 9:46pm.  Their 
newest little VOL fan weighed 8 lb 6.4 oz and is 20.1 
inches tall. Congratulations to all!

Beautiful poinsettias will adorn our sanctuary throughout the Advent 
and Christmas seasons (beginning December 4).  If you would like to give a 
poinsettia in someone’s honor or memory, please contact the church office 
no later than November 28th.  The cost for each poinsettia is $25. 

Bring your new or gently used winter clothing donations 
(i.e. coats, sweaters, gloves, scarves, jackets) to the 
church office for our joint Thanksgiving meal and service 
on Wednesday, November 16th. These items will be 
distributed to families and persons in need in the Corbin 
community.

Join us for a Thanksgiving meal and service with 
St. John’s Episcopal and Corbin Presbyterian on 
Wednesday, November 16th at 5:30pm in the 
FBC fellowship hall. 


